
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER

Dear Families, 

This week has been wonderful because of the way the children have 
approached their phonics and multiplication assessments, what an amazingly 
positive can do attitude.   We often talk about resilience and what this means 
and sometimes it is about meeting challenges with equanimity and ease, the 
way the children have. 

This week has also seen the start of our mindfulness workshops for year 6 and 
the beginnings of transition.  Year 5 pupils have been co-creating a brain display 
in the hall to remind us all to take a pause, breath and use our pre-frontal cortex 
(PFC). They have delved deeper literally into the hippocampus to help us 
remember!  The children’s are is amazing!   

We would love to develop our mindfulness curriculum for home with you so if 
you are interested in being part of this group please contact Mrs Smith.    

You will be pleased to know that we have identified a company to provide after 
school provision till 6pm with a meal and are proceeding for September. 

Friday 14th June 2024

Polling day 

4th July

Looking forward to:
17/6/24: Year 6 Mindfulness & movement sessions 
18/6/24: Year 6 Ministry of Stories to author and 
perform their own play
24/6/24: Year 1 trip to Marble Arch Synagogue
26/6/24: Year 6 Ministry of Stories
27/6/24: Year 6 Deanery Leavers Service @ All Saints

Watch out for: Y2 to Kew, Y4&5 to the British 
Museum and Year 3 to the Greenwich observatory 

Sports days: week of 8th July on our new pitch! 
Tuesday 9th @ 9:30 EYFS, @2pm KS1 
Wednesday 10th @ 9:30 Year 3& 4, @2pm Year 5&6



WORSHIP FOCUS

Jesus said “I have come so that you can live life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10

Nursery

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six

STARS OF THE WEEK

Mark 3:20 – 35

Jesus chooses the 
path that was God’s 
will for him.

When have you 
found it difficult to 
do the right thing?

Micah Abigail

O’Shea Aryan

Jason

Jaciara

Micah

Josephine 

June Birthdays!

Misheel (Reception)

Amelia (Nursery) 

Kai Amara-Rose

Liyana Ayman 

Adeola

April



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Year 5 Banding – Update.
Thank you to those parents who attended the 
workshop however we have a new update: 
The Year five banding test this year will not 
happen in year five. Instead there will be an 
assessment when the children are in Year six. 
When we have more information regarding the 
arrangements we will share them with you.

This morning St Saviours collected a bronze 
award at the Healthy Schools celebration event. 



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

1st – Year 5 99.48% 

2nd – Year 1 99.07%

3rd – Year 4 97.22%

Congratulations to our top 

3! 

Our school target is 96% 

come on everyone!

Our Attendance Welfare Officer (AWA), Ranu Begum,  attends school every Tuesday morning. 
Ranu checks our school registers regularly and will contact parents & guardians by letter or 
telephone. Meetings and home visits will be completed if there is a cause for concern.

Formal referrals of pupils with persistent absence or below 90% attendance will be made.  
Children need to be in school every day. Parents should be aware that they can ultimately be 
prosecuted for non-attendance offences.   

We know that sometimes- even with children at school 190 out of 365 days in the year- they may 
fall ill.  This can be worrying so please see advice from our local teams on 
https://www.towerhamletstogether.com/files/Care_Confident_Booklet_A5_InteractiveBooklet2.
pdf on common illnesses and when to seek support.   Additional sports including swimming 
benefit children to be healthier and smarter. Please ensure children take full advantage of this by 
wearing appropriate kit and making sure they bring it with them each week!

Polite reminder: 
Children need to be in school on 

time.
Gates open at 8:45 and close at 

8:55.
Early morning learning at this time 

sets the children up for the day. 

https://www.towerhamletstogether.com/files/Care_Confident_Booklet_A5_InteractiveBooklet2.pdf

